
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Newsletter No 40– 20th July,2021 

 

The end of a challenging year, but one where children, parents and staff have risen to the challenge! 

Thank you so much and well done! 

 

End of Year Reports 

Many have been collected, but if you have been unable to, we will send them in the post so look out for them. 

 

Leavers 

Today, we bid farewell to Mrs Allen, retiring after 27 years at St Wilfrid’s, and Miss Buckley. 

We thank them for their service and wish them every success in the future. 

 

Year Six 

Although we have been unable to physically say goodbye to our Year Six classes, we wish them every success and 

good luck in their new schools. 

They will be in our prayers and will always be remembered! 

 

School Uniform 

When we come back to school in September, we will be in our Winter uniform which is: 

Boys – Grey trousers, white shirt, blue school jumper, school tie, grey socks 

Girls – Grey skirt, pinafore or grey school trousers, white blouse, blue school cardigan/jumper, school tie, 

white/grey socks or tights. 

Please note footwear should be black sensible shoes. 

All uniform should be labelled with your child’s name.  Each year we have vast amounts of uniform unclaimed in 

our lost property. 

School Uniform can be purchased online by visiting My Clothing Limited.  School ties are available in the school 

office to buy - £3.00 for an elasticated tie and £3.30 for a normal tie. 

 

Contract Tracing Changes in Schools 

Please visit our school website home page to read about the key changes in place from 19th July, 2021. 

There is also some important information on the website from Public Health England about a respiratory virus.  

Please do take the time to read it.  Thank you.  

 

Secondary Transfer September 2021 

If your child is currently in Year 5 you will need to submit a secondary school application by 31st October, 2021 

in order to receive their secondary school offer on 1st March, 2022.  To make an application online please visit 

www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions between 1st September and 31st October 2021.  If you have any 

problems, then please contact the school office.  

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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New School Year: September 2021 

The children will return on Monday 6th September 2021. 

Times for the school day will be: 

Nursery – 8.45 am – 3.15 pm 

Reception – Year 6 – 8.55 am – 3.30 pm 

(‘Trickle’ in system – gates will be open at 8.45 am). 

 

Please do check the school website regularly, as any changes, due to government policy changes, will be 

reported if necessary. 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for all our Year 6 and staff leavers 

 

Have a lovely summer. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 

R Baker and staff 
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